Stanford | vaden Health Center

December 2, 2024

UE Local 1043 (SGWU)
contact@sgwu.us

Dear UE Local 1043 (SGWU):

Endowed funds are often designated for specific purposes that cannot be changed. This letter
serves to confirm that the services provided through the Weiland Health Initiative are supported
through endowed funds, specifically to provide services to its Lesbian/Gay/Bisexual/Transgender
("LGBT") community.

Sincerely,

James R. Jacobs, M.D., Phi'BFACEP

Executive Director, Vaden Health Services

Associate Vice Provost for Student Affairs

Associate Professor of Psychiatry and Behavioral Sciences
and (by courtesy) Emergency Medicine

866 Campus Drive, Stanford, CA 94305-8580 T 650.498.2336 http://vaden.stanford.edu Page 1 of |



